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I urge your government to protect our much loved heritage listed  Victoria Park.  I spent time there 
pretty much every day of my school life, as I attended Brisbane Girls Grammar School. It’s a special 
place with significant indigenous significance.  The intention to scrap the legislation that is in place 
to protect places like Victoria Park. is both arrogant and short sighted.  Hundreds of people and 
families daily enjoy the park, it is much loved and a pivotal part of Brisbanes history and culture. 
 
You went to the election with the PROMISE of no new stadiums, stating they weren’t needed. 
 
Nothing has changed, they’re still not needed. And to bulldoze such a value green space is horrific. 
 
Don’t let the destruction of this  park, and the disrespect of indigenous culture and history to be the 
legacy of your government.  Leave our park alone. 
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